
 

 

19th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Science Takeover 2017 
 

On Thursday 6th and Friday 7th July the children and teachers at Oswald Road will be getting even more 
investigative and even more curious, as we dedicate two whole days to science exploration!  
 
Parent/Carer Speakers 
The Oswald Road Science takeover is coming…and parents, we need your help! Are you a hairdresser, 
doctor, vet? Or a professor, researcher, nurse or dentist? We’d love to have you in school to come and 
talk to our young people about how science helps you in your everyday work. If you could spare some 
time and would like to visit your child’s class on either 6th or 7th July, please return the slip below to the 
office as soon as possible. 
 
Friday 7th July - Science Dress-Up  
This is a chance for pupils to dress up as their favourite scientist, or anyone that inspires them to want 
to find out more about the world. You could dress up as a nurse, Albert Einstein, a physiotherapist, 
Marie Curie, a paleontologist… the list is endless! 
 
On Friday the 7th July we’ll also be sending home a special science challenge – keep an eye out for this 
in book bags! 
 
We can’t wait to see the pupils get really enthused about their science learning over these two days, and 
as always we’re very grateful for your help in supporting your child’s learning. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Danielle McArdle and Jen Beech 
Science Team 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Science Takeover 2017 
 

Child’s Name:____________________________________________ Class:____________ 
 
I would like to come and speak to my child’s class about how science is used in my profession [  ] 
 
Please specify which day/time you are free to come in (on either 6th or 7th July):____________________ 
 
 
Signed:______________________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:________________ 


